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24th May 2024 

 

SCHOOL ALLOTMENT 

 

Dear Families, 

 

I am really passionate about the children learning to grow their own fruit and 

vegetables and we are so lucky to have an allotment off Gisburn Road. The 

children do visit the allotment in small groups with our staff but due to the 

demands of the curriculum, we can't be there all of the time. 

 

The dream would be to grow enough vegetables to provide some items for the 

schools lunchtime salad bar, allow the children to cook and bake with their 

ingredients, but also provide some items available for our families. 

In order to do this, we do require some volunteers that can help out in the 

allotment.  

 

If you (or anyone you know) can spare an hour or more, on a regular basis, 

please contact Mrs Clare Barwell on the office number or catch myself or Mrs 

Toor on the yard. We will happily have a chat about what might be involved 

 

Remember - you do not necessarily need to be 'green fingered'. 

 

Hopefully, 

 

 
 

Mrs Nicola Walker 

Headteacher 


